
CRICHTON PARK CHRONICLE

UPCOMING DATES

April 2023  

Please note Florence McCarey Payne
will be Acting Principal April 3-6.
Kate Starr will continue as Acting VP
until April 28th.

March 22-April 20
Ramadan Mubarak!

April 7- Good Friday (no school)

April 10- Easter Monday (no school)

April 11- HSA Meeting 6:30

April 20- HSA Bingo Night

April 27- SAC 3:30

Twitter: @Crichton_Park
Website: crp.hrce.ca

 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
HOME AND SCHOOL

The Crichton Park Home and School
Association 

The Crichton Park Home and School
Association thanks everyone who joined
our Crichton Park Panda for their first-
ever skate at the Halifax Emera Oval!
Our next school event will be chocolate
bar bingo on Thursday, April 20th, at
6:00pm. More details to follow soon. We
are still looking for Spring Fair
volunteers and silent auction items.
There will be a sign-up sheet at the
school for those interested in
volunteering. We need volunteers to run
the games, face painting, and bake sale
donations. Also, many thanks to those
who have offered services or items for
our silent auction so far. To volunteer or
contribute, please get in touch with us:
CrichtonparkHSA@gmail.com 

*The Home and School welcomes new
members at any time. Meetings are once
per month at the school (with virtual
option). Our next meeting is Tuesday
April 11th, 6:30-7:30pm. 
To join, please email:
CrichtonparkHSA@gmail.com
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CPS RUN CLUB IS BACK!

WHAT ELSE IS HAPPENING
AT CRICHTON PARK?

Dear Families,

Spring has sprung! It is always helpful to
have extra clothes in the backpacks due
to mud and puddles.

It was wonderful to connect with
families during Parent Teacher
Interviews/Student Led Conferences.
Thank you for your continued
partnership and support with learning. 

Our roof repairs are completed! Thank
you for your patience during this
construction. The students are
appreciating all the additional space on
the playground!

Please reach out any time with questions
or concerns.

Yours in education, 
Suzanne Hawkes and Kate Starr

 Fluent and phrased reading should sound like talking
 Use expression - make your voice sound like the character
 Notice punctuation marks (i.e., voice rises for question marks and gets louder for bold and exclamation       
marks)
 Model how oral reading can sound

Literacy Message: when reading at home,

 

The Crichton Park Run Club is getting ready to
take off! Run Club will be open to all students
P-6.  Our Primary-2 students will be training on
Mondays at lunch and grades 3-6 will train after
school on Mondays.
What are we training for?  Firstly, we are
working towards a healthy and active lifestyle.
We are also encouraging CPS families to
participate in community running events: 

Super Shubie- Sunday, May 7th
Bluenose Kids Run- Saturday, May 20th
Gorsebrook Hill Run- Sunday, June 11th

Permission slips to join Run Club will be sent home
in early/mid April. Parent Volunteers with
completed checks are welcome! 
LET'S GET RUNNING!


